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Comments: I fully disagree with the fixed anchor management plan. This will do little to nothing to safeguard our

National wilderness areas, and will make wilderness climbing much less safe, resulting in human casualty and

the increase in taxpayer cost and danger to our wilderness first responders, search and rescue, etc. 

 


